
 

 

Community Innovation Grant For People Affected by 
Dementia 
 Albertans have expressed a desire to stay in their homes and communities as they age with the 

right supports. In order to support individuals to remain at home, integrated community-based 
health and social services are required that optimize individuals independence, quality of life 
and wellbeing, including those Albertans that have dementia.  

Increasing knowledge and capacity to provide integrated, person-centred services for Albertans 
impacted by dementia (including people living with dementia and their caregivers) is key to 
supporting people affected by dementia to live well in their communities. 

Opportunity 

An internal and external request for proposal will be issued by Alberta Health Services in  June 
2019.  This grant initiative, funded by Alberta Health, provides one-time funding to support 
community and health service providers to develop and implement innovative projects and/or 
introduce or build on new and creative approaches to person-centred dementia services in 
Alberta.  One or two year grants of a minimum $25,000.00 to a maximum of $75,000.00 will be 
issued to the successful proponents.  

This opportunity is open to interested and eligible community-based organizations, recreation or 
arts and cultural organizations, continuing care service providers, public, not for profit and for 
profit organizations and residential care providers. This includes community groups, non-
governmental and governmental organizations in urban and rural communities, including 
Indigenous communities. 

For Internal AHS Application please send request to  EDM.RFPDirectPatientCare@ahs.ca 

Subject line: Call for Applicaitons 

For External Application www.purchasingconnection.ca 
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